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GOV. EVERS VETOES MIDDLE CLASS TAX CUT 
 

Madison... Today, Governor Tony Evers vetoed a middle class tax cut passed with bipartisan 

votes. Rep. Jon Plumer (R-Lodi) released the following statement: 

 

“I am very disappointed in Governor Evers for vetoing the middle class tax cut that was passed 

with both Republican and Democrat votes. When taxpayers overpay, that money should go right 

back into their pockets. This legislation would have reduced the personal property tax on some 

manufacturers, put $250 million toward reducing income taxes for low and middle income tax 

filers, and used $100 million toward decreasing the state’s debt. 

 

“This veto is based purely on politics. When Governor Evers says he wants to work with 

Republicans on issues affecting Wisconsinites, he turns around and does the opposite. I hope 

someday we can truly work together to deliver results for hard working taxpayers.”  
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